

Dear Westmount Parents/Guardians,

I am pleased to be joining the Westmount Charter School Community as your new Superintendent. My focus for September is to be visible and engage in conversations with staff, students and parents through the multitude of back to school meetings and events.

As we embark on the 2024-2025 school year, it is important that we capitalize on the partnership we share and collectively embrace new opportunities, challenges, and the memories we will create with one another.

I have quickly realized through my work with both the k-4 and 5-12 school staff over the first three days of onboarding, that this group is laser focused on building relationships and gaining a deeper understanding of their learners.

We invite you to join us as a community in fostering a sense of curiosity and a love for learning. From parent-teacher collaborations to school events and activities, your involvement plays a crucial role as we navigate your child's educational journey together.

Our commitment is to nurture each student's unique talents from the inside out.

I look forward to a successful, inspiring, and rewarding school year.

Sincerely,

Calvin Davies